Date: 18 Nov 2016
To,


The Director of Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department


Cheung Sha Wan Government Office,


303 Cheung Sha Wan Road


5th Floor, Kowloon, Hong Kong

Application for re-permit for postponed public meeting.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding my application for holding an activity in Tai Lam Country Park on 2 December 2016 is postponed. The permit number is ORE0207/12C.

The activity is postponed on 18 December 2016. Could you please re-permit me again? I have attached the application form here with.
Sincerely

Mr. RAI, Shashi Madan

Chairman,

Kirat Rai Association, Hong Kong

